
 

17 November 2021 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Events in school 
 
We have just received updated advice from Enfield Public Health about holding school events inside the 
school rather than outside in the playground.   As there are a number of class showcases happening this 
term we would ask you to: 
 

Take a lateral flow test 24 hours before the event (free from pharmacies) 
 
If you test positive you will need to self-isolate and get a PCR test 
 
Wear a face mask when you enter the school 
 
Use the hand sanitiser at the school office counter before you enter the hall 

 
We will ensure that the hall is well-ventilated. 
 
These precautions will help us to keep everyone safe during school events.  We do feel it is important 
to continue to organise events when we can celebrate our pupils’ learning and achievements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H. McGovern 
 

Headteacher  


